
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Diamond and Pearl Parents and Carers,  

 

You are warmly invited to join us for a fun PHONICS BREAKFAST  
on Thursday 28th September 2017, 9.00–10.00am. 

Come along and see how we teach phonics in your child’s class. 
 

You will learn about phonics, so you can help your child  
make good progress with reading and … can then  

help yourself to a FREE BREAKFAST! 

 


